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Well what a fantastic start to the week, congratulations to Chloe, Diccon and Geoff on some
excellent flying in some lovely spring like conditions.

  

They all achieved, and were signed off in slope landings, flying with others and forward and
reverse launching. Diccon and Geoff also managed their first top landings well done to you all.

      

Here are a few pictures form today, video to follow. Looks like more training tomorrow, what a
great start to the year. This is our 9th Day training so far.
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